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Wed 11/12/19: Y1,2,3 Performance 
    (9.15 or 2.15) 
 
Thurs 12/12/19: Y1,2,3 Performance 
   (9.15) 
 
Tues 17/12/19:  Nursery Nativity (9.00 
    or 2.30) 
 
Thurs 19/12/19:  Y4,5,6 Performance 
    (9.15 or 2.15) 
 
All visitors coming into school for Christmas     
performances are reminded of the following:- 
 
 Entrance is by TICKET ONLY, via the 

small hall. Visitors arriving without their ticket 
may be required to wait until details have been 
checked. This will mean you will lose your 
place in the queue. 

 
 Photos/videos can be taken. Please do not post 

pictures of children other than your own online. 
 
 Keep the aisles clear at all times. 
 
 Turn phones and tablets to silent 
 
 Do not stand up in front of other spectators to 

film. 
 
 At the end of each performance, children will 

remain in school until the usual time. 
 
 Children who are off school ill, on a part time 

timetable or who are excluded from other 
schools are not permitted in the audience. 

 
 Visitors requiring mobility access are requested 

to inform the office in advance. 
 
 No prams or pushchairs are permitted in the 

hall during performances. (R-6) 
 
 Please note that LED lights may be in use. 
 
Most performances have more than one show. 
Make sure your ticket is for the right time and date. 
 

2020 Term Dates 
 
Monday 6/1/20:  TEACHER DAY 
Tuesday 7/1/20:   Children return 
17-21/2/20:   Half Term 
Friday 3/4/20:  Term ends 
 
Monday 20/4/20:  Summer term starts 
Friday 08/05/19:  Mayday 
25-29/5/20:   Half Term 
Friday 26/6/20:  Teacher day 
Friday 17/7/20:  Last day of term for pupils 
Monday 20/7/20:  Teacher Day 
 
 
The school is required to have 5 Teacher    
training days each academic year, with the 
school open for pupils for 190 days. 

The school will be OPEN AS USUAL on Polling 
Day (12/12/19). 
 
Friday 13/12/19 is Christmas Jumper Day (to be 
worn with normal school uniform). It is £1.00 for 
those wishing to take part. 
 
Building Update 
There have been a number of delays affecting the 
new block on the east side of the main building. 
This is now expected to be completed early in the 
spring term. We apologise for any inconvenience 
during the building work. 
 
Winter Weather  
In the event of heavy snow, every effort will      
be made to keep the school open. The message    
is that the school will be open unless you hear 
otherwise. In the unlikely event that it is      
necessary to close, parents and carers will be   
informed via the text system and the school    
website. (www.smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk). 
Please ensure that you inform the school office    
if your mobile number has changed. 


